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9th November 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
 
School photographs: 23rd November 2021. 
 
Here are the arrangements for the school photographs this year which will take place on 23rd November. 
 
If you have a pre-school child/ other family member who you wish to be included in your family group 
photograph, please arrive at the hall entrance for 8.30am where there will be a queuing system in place. 
 
All family groups and individuals who attend school will be taken throughout the course of the school day.  
 
All orders for photographs are done by parents online.  
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Mr Ed Whitehead 
Head Teacher 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

             


